Resplution

March 2, 2009

File #: 9772/08-09

Dear Parties:

On March 2, 2009, the Office for Dispute Resolution (ODR) received a request to schedule a mediation
congerning Test Student. On , the elected not to use this voluntary dispute resolution process. This
decision does not interfere with any rights granted to either party under the special education laws,
inciuding the right to a due process hearing. The Office for Dispute Resolution handles all requests for due
process hearings and can be reached at 1-800-222-3353.

For further explanation of parental rights, parents are encouraged to contact the
Special Education ConsultLine. A ConsultLine Specialist can be reached at
1-800-879-2301.

For more information on ODR, please visit our website at http://ODR.pattan.net.

Sincerely,

Case Manager
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